ASSOCIATIO

SEBALL-SOFTBALL

BA

王

ENTENNIAL

NEW FOR 2008

NEW WEBSITE!

CYBSA is pleased to announce the launching of our "new and improved," user-friendly website. Upon review of the old CYBSA site and your feedback via the 2007 evaluations, the board decided a change was needed. The new site is operational at the same old address,



www.centennialbaseball.com. Printable maps, schedules, and standings are just a few of the many features available on the new website. Coaches and/or team parents can build their own "Team Page," to post pictures and information about your team. Please check it out and let us know what you think!

VOLUME 1, ISSUE 1

In this issue:

New website

Outback Steakhouse

Coaches Certification

Registration

DECEMBER 6, 2007

Special points of interest:

- * www.centennialbaseball.com
- * Welcome Outback Steakhouse
- * Mandatory Coaches certification
- * Registration is just around the corner

NEW SPONSOR FOR END OF SEASON PICNIC

Centennial Youth Baseball-Softball Association is proud to announce the addition of **Outback**Steakhouse as the sponsor of our End-of-Season picnic, providing complimentary meals and beverages to CYBSA membership families. Fifteen

teams will be given Outback Steakhouse banners to display at their games. Outback Steakhouse will provide "Joey" certificates, a free meal to all the CYBSA younger players, complimentary appetizer cards for the older players, and provide dinner certificates as 1st

prize to each division for the CYBSA annual Pitch, Hit, and Run competition. CYBSA is proud to welcome **Outback Steakhouse** into our family of sponsors. As with all our sponsors, we ask you patronize these businesses as our way of saying Thank You.

CENTENNIAL YOUTH BASEBALL-SOFTBALL ASSOCIATION

CYBSA P.O. Box 4913 Englewood, CO 80155

Baseball: 303-380-2505 Softball: 303-380-4004 Fax: 303-632-6346 E-mail: centbb@hotmail.com



We're on the web www.centennialbaseball.com



MANDATORY COACHING CERTIFICATION

2008

New to 2008, all managers and coaches are required by the Babe Ruth-Cal Ripken organization to complete the on-line "Coaching Education and Certification" program designed by Cal and Billy Ripken. The cost of this program is \$19.95 for a three (3) year certification with valuable information including: Communication; Safety & Fitness; Rules; Skills & Drills; Team Fundamentals; and Planning Strategies. The course can be printed to create your own "coaching notebook," if desired. Completion of this course is required to coach and therefore required by CYBSA. You can take the on-line course at your own pace but it must be completed prior to July 2008. Information and links to this program can be found on the CYBSA website. Upon completion of the course, please print your completion certificate and ID card.

ON-LINE REGISTRATION

"Early Registration" begins January 10, 2008 offering the best rates until February 15th. "Regular Registration" increases fees between February 16th and March 15th with the highest fees during "Late Registration" between March 16th to the end of registration, April 18th.

"Special Requests" will be honored subject to availability.

Announcing E-Check

For those who prefer to pay by check instead of credit card, registrants will have the added option of paying fees by E-check, eliminating the need to mail a check to the CYBSA post office box.

Registration Closes April 18th.